
 

 

 
 

 

  

 

Entertainment will include performances by the St. Louis Eisa group, traditional mochi 
making demonstration, etc. 
 
Mochi sales: You will have a chance to purchase the homemade mochi that comes in five 
flavors: anko (red bean paste), kinako (sweet soybean flour), shoyu-nori (soy sauce & 
seaweed), sato-jyoyu (sweet soy sauce) and daikon-oroshi (grated horse radish) at $3 per 
plate. Oshiruko (sweet red bean soup with mochi) and Zoni (broth with mixed vegetable and 
mochi) is $3 per bowl. All funds will directly support the St. Louis Nihongo Kyoshitsu. 

   

Thank you very much for your ongoing support for the St. Louis Nihongo Kyoshitsu. As the first event of 
every year, our school hosts an event where we celebrate the New Year and eat homemade mochi 
(Japanese rice cakes).  Through this New Year’s Celebration event, we hope to deepen relationships 
with the community and thank the generous donors who support our school. Your donations are critical to 
helping us improve our operation and level of education for the students. 

 
 Please find below information about the event. We hope you bring your friends and family to our 

celebration and look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 

Date:  Saturday, February 3, 2018. 

Time:  12 p.m. – 2 p.m. 

Location:  Webster University, Grant Gymnasium 

     175 Edgar Road 

     Closest Parking: Lot H, Lot P, street parking on Garden Avenue 

Admission: Free 

The St. Louis Nihongo Kyoshitsu Presents 

New Year’s Celebration 

http://www2.webster.edu/campusmap/loth.html
http://www2.webster.edu/campusmap/lotp.html

